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Promise Care Child Development Center’s

April 2024 News!
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Director’s News
Happy Easter!!!! 

Wow! April is here already, and with it comes Spring. We had a blast today during our egg hunt. God is good and the rain didn’t stop us.
The Easter Bunny showed up and the kids fed him carrots!! SO MUCH FUN 😊
Make sure to check the pictures out on the remind app. 

Easter Parties are tomorrow March 28th, Promise Care will supply all food and drinks.

 Promise Care will be closed on Good Friday,        March 29thin observance of the Easter Holiday.
I hope everyone has a wonderful Easter with family and friends. Easter is all about our savior, Jesus.  He loves us so much that he came to earth to be crucified and died for our sins. Don’t lose time in accepting Jesus in your life.
I am sure everyone noticed that we are having a huge painting project, second floor is almost done and we are praying to be able to afford 

doing the rest of the floors in the upcoming months.  Thank you in advance for your donations and support. 

Please mark your calendar for the following events: 

· April 1st is spring break for Henrico Schools therefore A/S Class, Please pack lunch and remember that the tuition is $150 for that week. 

· A friendly reminder to our school age parents—the deadline for written notification that you plan to withdraw your child for the summer is Friday April 26, 2024. Please let me know as soon as possible if you are staying for the summer because we have limited spaces for the summer program. 
· PJ Day on April 12th 

· This month we are working on teaching the children how to serve in the community. Some activities included this month that teach them ways to serve the community are: 
April 19thchildren will bring a $1 from home to learn about giving. The money collected will go to the Central Virginia Food Bank to help the hungry (it’s not about how much we give, it’s about GIVING and HELPING OTHERS) so please explain to your child why we give!! We will wear Blue that day and learn about GIVING! 
God bless,
MS. Neven Kalda, Director
   April Birthdays
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Web…. PKI …. April 1st
Alice ….. 3’S … April 2nd
Hudson ….3’s….April 9th 
Arsema….PKI….April 10th 

Kai….2’S I…April 15th
Christian …Toddlers… April 20th 

Peter… 2’SI…April 26th 

Happy Birthday everyone😊 
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  Infant Insights

Welcome to April. The infants are growing fast this Spring. We are excited about the new 
season. The infants love spending time looking out the window and talking about what they see…Buggy rides are so much fun 😊 
The themes of our art and learning this month will be Transportation, The sea, Vegetables, Easter and Arctic Animals.

We will play a roller coaster activity as well as play with spoons, boxes, cups and balls. 
Love,
Ms. Carol, Ms. Ticia, Ms. Kristen, Ms. Neek and Ms. Raquel 
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We are having a great time with your children, they are such a joy to be around and I love them all so much! 
The Toddler room had so much fun decorating their room for St. Patrick’s Day. Now we can’t wait for spring!

We will be enjoying lots of outside time soon.
This month we will keep working on colors, shapes, ABC’s, and lots of Art work. Check out our halls and boards.
Happy Easter to everyone!

Be blessed, 
Ms. Lena and Ms. Tamara  
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 April is here, and with it comes spring.  I plan to share with the children the types of things that grow during spring time. This spring we are going to decorate the class with different colors to feel the joy of spring inside the 2’s class. We will continue learning our letters T, U, and V. We are so excited about our new paint in the classrooms and hallways!!! 
I want to wish everyone a Happy Easter!!! 
Love to all my angels, 
 Ms. Rupal 
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Happy spring!!!  
All your babies are having such a blast of fun learning letters and numbers with our creative artwork ideas. 

This month the little ones will be learning about letters T, U, V and Numbers 14 & 15

Happy Easter……… Jesus who we serve is alive, He is our shepherd and in him we all can put our trust. Please pray with your little ones and let them know how much you love them.
Can’t wait to enjoy the beautiful upcoming weather season. 

Be blessed,

Ms. Darqueta and Ms. Eirini   
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 Happy Easter to everyone! We are excited about this year and ready to discuss with our children that our Lord is risen!
The children will be learning and tracing the letters T, U, and V …. Numbers 1-14. 
Our Lord and savior Jesus is Alive!! 
We had a blast during our annual Egg Hunt and we can’t wait for more fun during the party!  
God bless,  
Ms. Tigist, Ms. Amani, and Ms. Yogita
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  Our class is getting ready for spring. 
The children will be learning and tracing the letters T, U, and V …. Numbers 1-14.

We will be talking about the book of Daniel during bible story. 

This Month topics are: transportation, sea, vegetables, Easter and spring.

 We will start working on graduation in a few weeks. 
Jesus gave his live to us…… let’s teach our children about giving ….. 
God bless, 
Ms. Andrea and Ms. Hannah P 
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Hello April!

Our preschoolers are welcoming spring with open arms, minds, and hearts. It is such a blessing to answer all the spiritual questions our little ones have each morning. They are retelling and comparing bible stories to one another during the week. This month we will review, "how we treat one another" 

At home this month make sure you have family story time to discuss our Saviors resurrection!

Ms. Jennifer and Ms. Payal   
JUST REMEMBER THAT Jesus came to give you life but he also said “ I give you a BETTER life” 

Stay Happy AND Blessed 

Happy Easter everyone!!! 
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